
August 20, 2020

CCS School Community,

Spectrum Health has partnered with the Kent County Health Department, Kent Intermediate
School District, and the Michigan Association of School Nurses to provide videos and resources
for kids, families, and school staff to learn more about health and safety basics to ensure a
positive start to the school year.

Please watch and feel free to share this video on wearing a mask at school.

In addition, Dr. Martin would like to share the attached message with the CCS community
regarding the district's increased efforts to keep students and staff safe. You will also read about
the generous gift from the Caledonia Education Foundation.

Sincerely

CCS Administration

(Attachment)

https://vimeo.com/446849912
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KwYUVTbsXFd3lc6SrcTnmjD3LZXx1T46/view?usp=sharing

